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Subject: RE: FOIA REQUEST 18F071 IR#0004 Previously FOIA REQUEST 46820
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 2:09:55 PM Central Standard Time
From: HRSA FOIA
To: Kimberly Hertz, HRSA FOIA
CC: Aaron Siri

Mr. Pauley and Ms. Hertz,
 
I apologize for my delay in response as I was out of the office.  FOIA requests are handled on a first come first
serve basis, unfortunately I am not able to give you a specific Yme of when your request will be fulfilled. I am
able to tell you that your request is with an analyst.
 
Thank you.
 
Cindy Perez
FOIA Office
Division of the Executive Secretariat
Health Resources and Services Administration
 
From: Kimberly Hertz [mailto:khertz@sirillp.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 9:41 AM
To: HRSA FOIA <FOIA@hrsa.gov>
Cc: Aaron Siri <aaron@sirillp.com>
Subject: Re: FOIA REQUEST 18F071 IR#0004 Previously FOIA REQUEST 46820
 
Good morning Ms. Perez,
 
Can you please provide an update on this outstanding FOIA request?
 
Best,
Kimberly
 
Kimberly Hertz Stempien, Paralegal
SIRI & GLIMSTAD LLP
200 Park Avenue
Seventeenth Floor
New York, NY 10166
P: 212-532-1091
F: 646-417-5967
www.sirillp.com

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the intended
recipient. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.
 
 
From: William Pauley <wpauley@sirillp.com>
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 at 12:41 PM
To: HRSA FOIA <FOIA@hrsa.gov>
Cc: Aaron Siri <aaron@sirillp.com>, Kimberly Hertz <khertz@sirillp.com>
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Subject: FOIA REQUEST 18F071 IR#0004 Previously FOIA REQUEST 46820
 
Dear Ms. Perez,
 
 
I hope this email finds you well. Can you please provide an update to our FOIA request 18F071?
 
Sincerely,
 
William 
 
-- 
William H. Pauley, Law Clerk
SIRI & GLIMSTAD LLP
200 Park Avenue
Seventeenth Floor
New York, NY 10166
P: 212-532-1091
F: 646-417-5967
www.sirillp.com
 
 
This email may contain material that is confidenYal, privileged and/or agorney work product for the sole
use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or distribuYon by others or forwarding without express
permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete
all copies.
 
 
 

From: HRSA FOIA <FOIA@hrsa.gov>
Date: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 at 3:39 PM
To: William Pauley <wpauley@sirillp.com>
Cc: HRSA FOIA <FOIA@hrsa.gov>
Subject: 12.27.17 HRSA FOIA
 
Mr. Siri,
 
The NIH FOIA Office has referred your request to our office for a direct response.  Please refer to your
acknowledgement leger agached. 
 
Thank you.
 
Cindy Perez
FOIA Office
Division of the Executive Secretariat
Health Resources and Services Administration
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